Milton Town Clerk
Public Notice of Ballot Recounts
Milton Town Hall Selectmen’s Chambers
THURSDAY, MARCH 17" 2022 at 5:00 PM

As per NH RSA 40:4-c the Town Clerk on Friday March 11% 2022 received in writing, a request
from 14 registered voters, for a recount on the follawing article listed on the March 8% 2022
official ballots:

Article 21: Voting and Counting Methods (Submitted by Petition)

The Moderator should consider implementing the following procedure: That all voting shall be
by paper ballot; and all ballots shall be hand counted only, rather than by use of optical scanning
or any other types of programmable electronic counting devices. (Majority vote required)

As per NH RSA 669:32 the Board of Recount will, in accordance with the procedures for
recounts, publicly brealk the seal of the ballot packages in which the ballots are kept and shall
recount by hand the article listed above.

Respectfully submitted,

John Gagner
Milton Town Clerk



